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From:

To: dentalboardconsultation;

Subject: Dispute change of scope of practice OHT
Date: Monday, 20 May 2013 11:43:40 PM

To whom it may concern,

I agree with the opinions of adota sa/nt branch in regards to change of scope of
practice of OHTSs. I personally would like to express my disappointment regarding
the matter; how much must we endure before we are finally paid the respect we
are owed and the professional recognition we are entitled to? Although we are
encouraged to consider ourselves a part of a team, with the common goal of
improving the oral and thus general health of the australian population, it seems
the same respect is not paid by other team members. I encourage the body not
to continue to place obstacles in our way, but to guide us to becoming better
team members and a part of a better team.

Regards, Elvina Bonnici (BOH Adel).
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